
Hello, 
 
I am in support of passing legislation ASAP before the looming deadline requires us to have passports when 
entering onto our Military bases. 
I am the Vice President at Sourdough Transfer Inc. a moving and storage company who move a large volume 
of military families house hold goods to and from Alaska.  We have over 100 employees who enter our military 
facilities frequently in both Anchorage and Fairbanks. 
By requiring all of the movers in Alaska alone to get passports prior to the deadline is nearly impossible under 
the current passport required procedures and requirements.  Not getting the law passed will create  a very 
large inconvenience to the military, their families, moving companies and all personnel trying to provide the 
members with a good moving experience.   
Many other private sector service companies are also going to be affected is not passed. 
Please support passage of these bills - HB 74 / SB34. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
  
Josh Norum 
Vice President Household Goods Services 
Sourdough Transfer, Inc. 
Tel: 907.456.6040 
Fax: 907.451.6188 
www.sourdoughtransfer.com 
  
 
  
“Our mission at Sourdough Transfer is to serve our customers, employees, industry partners, and shareholders 
by providing dependable moving and storage services.” 
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